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DEAR STUDENTS 

KINDLY BE INFORMED THAT ALL Ph.D. AND 

MASTERS BY THESIS STUDENTS ADMITTED AT 

THE OPEN UNIVERSITY OF TANZANIA ARE 

REQUIRED TO REGISTER INTO STUDENT 

ACADEMIC REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

SYSTEM (SARIS). WITH THIS ADVERT I WOULD 

LIKE TO INVITE ALL ADMITTED AND 

CONTINUING STUDENTS TO VISIT NEARBY 

REGIONAL CENTRE FOR REGISTRATION. YOU 

WILL BE REQUIRED TO HAVE YOUR 

REGISTRATION/ADMISSION NUMBER WITH YOU. 

FOR THOSE WHO HAVE ALREADY PAID (PART OF 

THE) TUITION FEES, PLEASE BRING THE 

RECEIPT(S) AS PROOF OF PAYMENT. 

 


